Elmer, Linda

From: Barbara Janczak <bajanczak@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 8:21 AM

To: Owczarski, Jim

Cc: Elmer, Linda

Subject: COA 114 E Vine

I object to the metal storm door at 114 E Vine St. I had to replace an old
wooden door with a new wooden door from Lisbon and it is on a back door
that no one even sees unless they are in my yard, as my house is in the
alley. The metal storm door at 114 E Vine is very visible from the
street. The back storm door 1is also metal.

Barbara Janczak
116 E Vine St.




